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Question: 

 

What is the current timeline for implementation of the new system? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

On 14 June 2013, the Legislative and Governance Forum on Food Regulation (the Forum) 

noted that the preferred implementation option for the Health Star Rating (HSR) system in 

Australia is a voluntary system. 

 

The Forum also decided at its June 2013 meeting that if, following evaluation after two years, 

a voluntary implementation of the HSR system is found to be unsuccessful, it would consider 

a mandatory approach.  

 

The two year voluntary implementation period commenced on 14 June 2013. 

 

 

 


